
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

August 28th, 2024 

Review of the Draft  

Community Grants Policy 

 

Tuesday, September 17th, 2024 

6:30pm – 8:30pm 

At the Vassar Community Centre 

 

The RM of Piney will be holding a public meeting to go over the draft copy of 
the Community Grants Policy. The policy encompasses grants offered by the 
RM of Piney, benefiting community organizations that serve the public. 

The meeting will be open to all RM of Piney community organizations as well 
as the public. We ask that if you would like to attend and have any questions 
in regard to this policy, that you submit all comments and/or concerns to 
carrie@rmofpiney.mb.ca in advance and all comments received will be taken 
into consideration.  

Thank you and hope to see you there! 
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